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 Honourable Purpose 
 

 

Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

5th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer,   
   
We are delighted to invite all Year 8 students to attend a day retreat at Savio House, Bollington. The retreat 
will take place on.   
   
8A and 8B will attend on Monday 10th March.  
8C and 8F will attend on Monday 17th March.  
8 M, 8N and 8 S will attend on Tuesday 18th March. *  
  
The retreat is a wonderful opportunity for form tutors and their form to work together to develop team skills 
in a fun packed day as well as nurturing the individual’s journey with God. There are only 56 places per day 
available and last year these places went very quickly.   
   
The cost of the retreat covers the cost of transport and the day at Savio. The cost is £26 and if your son/ 
daughter wishes to attend please use the College Parent Pay system, log on and pay £26 by Monday 3rd 
March 2025.   
   
Consent for the trip can also be given in ParentPay. If consent is not given, then we will be unable to let your 
child attend the trip.    
We do not wish financial circumstances to prevent your child from participating, so please contact Finance 
on the email below if you have any concerns of this nature. If you have any problems logging on to ParentPay 
or if your child is in receipt of free school meals and you require financial assistance, please also contact: 
trips@allhallows.org.uk.   
   
Students should wear comfortable, warm clothes and trainers suitable for indoor activities, they must bring 
a packed lunch and a drink. Students who are in receipt of Free School Meals will be provided with a packed 
lunch. Further details will be given closer to the time.   
   
If you have any further queries, you can email me at m.garvey@allhallows.org.uk.   
  
*Form day may change to maximise student capacity on each day.  
   
   
Yours sincerely,   
   

  

Mrs M A Garvey  
Deputy Principal  
 


